
15/04/2013

SENATE INQUIRY: HEALTH INSURANCE AMENDMENT (MEDICARE 
FUNDING FOR CERTAIN TYPES OF ABORTION)

I support the “Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment for the 
following reasons:

1) Gender based abortion is not a necessary medical procedure & should not get 
Medicare benefits

2) Medicare should not waste funds on killing unborn babies
3) Aborting a foetus for ‘family balancing’ reasons is disgusting & un- 

Australian. It should not be supported by tax payer funding
4) Gender selective abortion may result in an imbalance of the sexes, which in 

later years may prove a social disaster.
5) Gender selection for cultural or ethnic reasons should not be allowed to 

happen in Australia. The unborn child should be protected




